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Parent Information Sheet – Friday 27th January 2023  

Attendance  

 
Our target for the academic year is 95.7%.  Look at the graph above to see how your child’s class is 

performing.  Our average attendance the week was 92.8% which is a slight decrease on the previous 

week and below our whole school target of 95.7%.  

 

Industrial Action  

As explained in the letter that was sent home yesterday, school will be closed to all pupils on Wednesday 

1st February.  This is due to the planned industrial action by the National Education Union (NEU).  

 

Nut Free School 

I have been informed that an increasing number of pupils are bringing products that contain nuts into 

school.  We have a number of pupils in school who have severe nut allergies and coming into contact 

with any nut products could result in a severe allergic reaction.  I would ask that no products containing 

nuts are sent into school.  

 

NSPCC 

On Friday 3rd of February we will be supporting the NSPCC Number Day to raise awareness of the NSPCC 

and the work that they do.  On this day, we will be dressing up for digits so come in your football shirt , 

rugby shirt, make your own number dress... anything with a number on!  If you don’t have something 

with a number on, simply come to school in non-uniform as you will still be supporting the charity.  We 

are asking for donations of £1 to wear non-uniform with all money collected being presented to the 

NSPCC.   Thank you for your anticipated support.  

Fruit Money 

Infant fruit money is £1 a week.  Please send money in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s 

name and class.  
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School Transport 

A letter has been sent to all parents of children who use the school bus. Please look out for this letter 

and discuss it with your child.   

 

School Gate 

The main school gate on Maes-Y-Garn road will be locked at 8:45am.  Any children arriving after this 

time should be taken to the main school office.  Please make every effort to ensure that children are in 

school for the start of the school day.  

 

Parking 

Please do not park in the disabled parking bays in the school car park unless you have the relevant blue 

badge.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

School Meals 

Please click on the link below to see the Caerphilly school dinner menu.   

 

https://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/services/schools-and-learning/school-dinners-and-breakfast-

clubs/schedule-and-prices/weekly-menu 

 

Next week, we will be on week 1 of the menu.  Please check the menu with your child to ensure they 

like what is on offer.  

 

Blended Learning 

All year groups have now uploaded their blended learning tasks to Seesaw.  The blended learning 

activities are designed to supplement classroom learning experiences and embed skills outside of the 

school environment.  Please note, the activities can be completed over a number of weeks at a time 

which is convenient to you.  We look forward to seeing your work!  

 
 

Mr C George 
Headteacher 

Mr G Jones  
Chair of School Governors  
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